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03/05/2020  10:09:532020/1634/L OBJ FROM THE OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE OF THE LISSENDEN GARDENS TENANTS ASSOCIATION

It has been brought to the LGTA Committee's attention that the Corporation of London is planning to install 

one or more 'Mosquito Alarms' in the vicinity of the Parliament Hill Lido to deter young people from loitering 

near this building in an attempt to discourage trespass, vandalism and burglary.

At its meeting on Wednesday 29th April, the Committee unanimously instructed me to contact you to express 

our objection to this for a number of reasons:

- The Mosquito Alarm is indiscriminate, affecting all those within range who are able to hear it, whether their 

business is lawful or not.

- There can be no guarantee that it will not affect some of the residents of Lissenden Gardens. Some of the 

gardens, strip gardens and balconies in Parliament Hill Mansions are very close to the Lido, and young 

residents may be adversely affected..

- We are aware that some animals, including pets such as dogs, can hear this noise. It is unknown what harm 

this may cause.

- There have been a number of studies carried out, such as the German Federal Institute for Occupational 

Safety and Health's report on The Mosquito, which have raised significant concerns about the safety of the 

Mosquito alarm.

- Some individuals, such as those with autism, or hyperacusis, could be particularly affected.

We, the entire committee of the Lissenden Gardens Tenants Association, are signing our objection on behalf 

of all the residents in Lissenden Gardens.
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